
HB 1782 -- SCRAP METAL OPERATOR REQUIRED TO HAVE TITLE OF OLDER
MODEL CARS

SPONSOR: Morgan

This bill repeals provisions allowing scrap metal operators to
purchase older inoperable motor vehicles or vehicle parts without
receiving a title. With this bill, scrap metal operators will no
longer be allowed to submit the seller's state identification and
bill of sale to the Department of Revenue instead of a title.


